DELAWARE ART EDUCATION ASSOCIATION
MINUTES
Executive Meeting
HB DuPont Middle School
Hockessin, Delaware

February 18th, 2014, 6pm
Attendance: MaryJane Long, Cheryl Weichsel, Don Becker, Natalia Ciriaco, Pati Fairchild, Kristen Leida, Milton Downing, Jennifer Boland, Carolyn Czipoth, Beth Eggleston
1. Approve January Minutes: MaryJane motioned to except minutes with minor changes, Beth seconded, all in favor.
2. Presidents Report: MaryJane discussed the numerous emails she has received for nationals about the conference.  She shared new position statement and changes to old one that will be voted in or out at Delegates Assembly in San Diego.  MaryJane also shared the state report that was submitted and will be posted on the NAEA website.  Form is more focused on big ideas and areas of growth than past forms.  We will need to look at adopting the new format for our Yearly Reflection and Goals sheet to keep things consistent.  More information on platform statements can be found at http://www.arteducators.org/about-us/naea-platform-and-position-statements   
3. Treasurer’s Report: General Checking: $4.093.15, scholarship checking has about $899.00.  Beth has received a few checks from members for the banquet.  Will need to start looking at fundraising ideas since we do not have enough money in the scholarship fund for this year’s winner.  Beth also downloaded the PNC app to her phone for easier deposits.  Filed incorporation papers with State of Delaware. 
4. Awards/Banquet Committee: Thank you Beth for working on the invitations and continued work on the programs.  Programs will be finished by the weekend and sent to Milton for printing.  Milton’s school will print 100 copies front and back color for about $33.00.  Jen will work on the inserts of past winners.  Original price was $35.00 at ticket; Jen added $10.00 for each ticket to pay for the award winners. Event should be self-sufficient.  Jen ask for people to help set up and Kristen, Natalia, and Stephanie volunteered.  
5. Membership Committee: 77 members, 1 brand new, 230 possible in state  New member to due upcoming Youth Art Month display.  MaryJane mentioned adding Elections to the membership line at the beginning of the year.  We need a treasurer.  Natalia will be sending out an email asking for nominations.  Hope to have process completed by June. 
6. Youth Art Month Committee: Going Well. Many art shows for this year’s March activities.  Check out our website for complete list of events and how you can participate. 
7. Scholarship Committee: MaryJane is still working on the 501c3 process.  MaryJane will be calling nationals soon to see where we are in this process since emailing has not been effective.  Stay tuned…
8. Conference Committee: Linda was not available, but MaryJane asked Don about the Fall conference being held at DSU.  Don said yes.  Tossed around ideas about cost, presenter, material lists and linking with big ideas from NAEA.  More information and planning to come.  
9. Professional Development/ Clock Hours Committee: Still looking for the DOE contact for PDMS. 
10. Public Relations Committee: Kristen is going to post many items on facebook for us including YAM information, banquet winners, national awards and more.  Jen also shared many press releases she is working on.
11. Research Group: Fall survey points posted on the website.  Winter survey out and due as soon as possible.
12. Open-Forum: Deb Hansen having standards review meetings, email her asap if interested.  February 28th, Charter Art Show 6-8pm, Delaware Teacher Institute Professional Development available, see Kristen for information.
